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The Members of 
DVORAH DRACHLER 

CHAPTER 
NA'AMAT 

invite you to attend their 
ANNUAL FALL TEA 

in memory of 
VERA WITMAN 

on Sunday, Sept. 24 
from 1 :30 pm - 4:30 pm 

at the Bayit 
1727 Main St. 
Ph. 334-3637 

Moe Marr 
• Judajca Pendants handcrahed 

from mother-of-pearl 
• Stone-carved mezzuzahs 

& menorahs 
Ph. 489-71l 0 

.r.r.r.r.r.r.r.r.r.r.r.. 

CUSTOM JEWELLERY 
DESIGNS 

• 1 Day Repairs 
· Name Pendants 
• Chai's & Mezzuzot 
· Diamonds & Gold 
• Movado • Tag· Bulova 
• Watch Repairs . 

CALL OR VISIT . l.1IC~~_ 
@ELiA'5JEWEiliRY ~ 

404 Portage 949-0715 

WE BUY & SELL 
• GOLD COINS • SILVER COINS • ESTATE JEWELLERY 
• SCRAP GOLD • COLLECTORS COINS • DIAMONDS & WATCHES 
• PAPER MONEY • ALL MINT PRODUCT • MIUTARY MEDALS & BADGES 
• STERLING SILVER • SCRAP SILVER • PLATINUM GOINS & SCRAP 

MAPLE LEAfS KRUGERANDS GOLD BARS SILVER BARS 
Deal With One Of Canada's Major Market Makers 

ESTATES & COLLECTIONS 
APPRAISED & PURCHASED 

OHicial Distributors lor the Royal Canadian Mini 
(currenl producl al mini issue price) 

FREE Verbal Appraisals 

GATEWEST COIN LID. 
1711 CORYDON AVE. allanark 

Gwen Seder Creative Uvinll Centre 
) 588 Main Street - 339-) 70) 

tt 
FAMILY SHABBAT 

DINNER 
Friday, September 15, 2000 

6:00 p.m; 
-. nckets are $10.00 

Cantor Judah Smolack will be leading the 
Kabbalat Shabbat Service 

Everyone is welcome. 
This is an all ages, family event. 

People 

Gail Asper, Jackie Winestock2001 
Young Leadership Award winners 
£""'t ail Asper is de­
M 

U', .. ·Iighted and flat-
. 'tered to have been 

awarded . the Max 
Nathanson Young Lead­
ership Award for 2001. 
Jackie Winestock says 
she was surprised to be 
the Harry Silverberg 
Leadership Development 
A ward for 200 I, to be 
presented by the Jewish 
Federation of Winnipeg! 
CombinedJewish Appeal 
next spring. 

OUR LJm.E SHTETl.. 

"I knew I had been 
nominated," says 
Winestock, a registered 
nurse who is past presi­
dent of the Shore Early 
School Parent Advisory 
Committee of the Gray 
Academy. "Just because 
you are nominated for 
something, you don't nec­
essarily expect to win."· 

For both Jackie 
Winestock and Gail 
Asper, these are their first 
community leadership 
awards. To most readers, 
Gail Asper probahly 
needs no introduction. 
The only daughter ofIzzy 
and Babs Asper, she, like 
her brothers, David and 
Leonard, is involved in 
the family business. Gail 
is corporate secretary of 
CanWest Global Com­
munications and presi­
dent of the newly-formed 
Can West Global Founda­
tion. She is also manag­
ing director and secretary 
of the Asper Foundation, 

Awards to be presented next spring 

GAIL ASPER: Delighted and flat­
tered to win the Max Nathanson 
Young Leadership Award for 2000. 

JACKIE WINESTOCK: Surprised 
to be winner of the Harry Silverberg 
Leadership Award for 2000 

a private charitable foun~ 
dation. 

In the general commu­
nity, Gail Asper is most 
visible as co-chair of the 
Manitoba Theatre Cen­
tre's $1 O-million Endow­
ment Campaign. She has 
been a member of the 
board ofMTC for several 
years, and is a past presi­
dent. 

In addition to the MTC 
board, she is a member of 
the board of the St. 
Boniface Hospital. Re­
search Foundation, the 
Council for Canadian 
Unity, the Council for 
Business and the Arts and 
the Centre for Cultural 
Management at the Uni­
versity of Waterloo, to list 
some of her activities. 

Board of Jewish Educa­
tion. With the changeover 
to the Gray Academy, 
Winestockvolunteered to 
serve on the transition 
committee charged with 
developing the volunteer 
structure. She also served 
as first president of the 
Shore Early Years Parent 
Advisory Council. 

With her children now 
attending Camp Massad 
in the summers, she has 
joined th~ board of Camp 
Massad. 

In addition to child-re­
lated organizations, 
Winestock is a member 
of the Chevra Mishnayes 
Synagogue and the Na­
tional Council of Jewish 
Women. She joined 
NCJW shortly after she 
married her husband, 
Paul. She has filled lead­
ership roles in the Sarah 
Bell Branch and served 
on the board of the Win­
nipeg section. 

.~ 

"What appealed to me 
about National Council 
is that most of the funds 
raised stay in the com­
munity," she says. "Most 
.of the projects are in­
tended for the local com­
munity. I joined at the 
time we were planning 
the Gwen Secter Crea­
tive Living Centre. Na­
tional Council has been a 
lot of fun for me." 

Both Jackie Winestock 
and Gail Asper are look­
ing forward to attending 
General Assembly of the 
Council of Jewish Fed­
erations' in November in 
Chicago. "It is a fabulous 
agenda,"Winestock says. 
"We will be hearing from 
Ehud Barak· and Bill 
Clinton. There are so 
many speakers and pro­
grams to choose from that 
I am not sure what to 
pick." 
(Cont. on page 7. See 
",Myron Love".) 

WE MAY HAVE MOVED, 

In the Jewish commu­
nity, she is presently a 
member of the 2000 Cam­
paign Cabinet of the 
Combined Jewish Ap­
peal. She is a past mem­
ber of the board of the 
Jewish Child and Family 
Service and has co­
chaired the New Leader­
ship Division of the Ca­
nadian Friends of the 
Hebrew University. 

:a.U:l.d"'lI.·I-I::I. nl)'O'::I.'lIH 
BEN-GURI N UNlVERSITY OF THE NEGEV 

WINNIPEG ASSOCIATES 

BUT WE'RE C''T'WW CALLAWAY! Jackie Winestock' s 
contributions to the com­
munity have been to a 
large degree through her 
children. "My philosophy 
is that I want to be in­
volved in whatever my 
kids are involved in so I 
know what is going on," 
she says. 

Thus, when her oldest 
son started school at Tal­
mud Torah-l.L. Peretz 
School in 1994, 
Winestock became in­
volved in the PTA and 
joined the school com­
mittee. As president of 
the PTA in 1995, she be­
came an ex-officio of the 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
The luncheon scheduled for Sept. 19th has been 

. RESCHEDULED FOR 
MONDAY, OCT. 16 

12:30 PM 
at the FORT GARRY HOTEL 

For further information, please call 942-7347. 

Gwen Seder Creative Living Centre 
) 588 Main Street - 339-170) 

~ 
I rl 

Hebrew Lessons 
Beginners· Mondays .1 :00 • 2:00 

Intermediate· Moncfays 2:00 • 3:00 
Advanced· Wednesdays 3:00 • 4:00 

(lasses will be taught by 
Henny & Abraham Parifzky 

-. J: 

Peopie 

From left: Judi Shuster, Joyce Kerr, Sheri Winters, Sherry Wolfe-Elazar 
participants in the Conference for the Advancement of Jewish Educatio~ 
August/2000. 

Myron Love 
(Cont. from page 6.) 

* * * 
While the Young Leadership Award 

winners are looking ahead to Chicago in 
November, five Board of Jewish Educa­
tion (BJE) teachers and Shaarey Zedek 
Youth Director Marcie Dempsey have 
recently returned from the annual Coa­
lition for the Advancement of Jewish 
Education on Long Island. 

The conference was held this year 
August 13-17 at Hofstra University. 
Joining Dempsey from Winnipeg were 
Joseph Wolinsky teacher Michael Gray 
and Shore Early Years teachers Judy 
Shuster, Sheri Winters, Joyce Kerr and 
Sherry Wolfe-Elazar. 

"We came back spiritually energized," 
says Wolfe-Elazar. "For example, I did 
a nine-hour course with Debbie 

Friedman on tefila. It was almost a life­
altering experience. Joyce (Kerr) and I 
learned several new Israeli dances we 
will be teaching our students." 

She reports that almost 3,000 educa­
tors from around the world attended the 
event. "There were thousands of courses 
to choose from," she says. "We had the 
top speakers and top entertainers in the 
Jewish world at the conference. It was 
phenomenal. " 

Wolfe-Elazar had been to the CAGE 
conference once before - nine years ago 
- as was Kerr when she was teaching in 
Calgary. "There is an incredible net­
work of people out there in the Jewish 
world," Wolfe Elazar says, "but we can 
only bring them in if different organiza­
tions here work together. We have to 
pool our resources." 

The writer is a Jewish Winnipeg free­
lanceI'. 

Certificate of Achievement 
awarded to: 

Israel Bonds at 50 

Hold the Date for the Celebration 
of the 50th Anniversary of 
the State of Israel Bonds 

Date: 

Thursday, May 10, 2001 

State of Israel Bonds office in 
Winnipeg is looking for memorabilia 
to help celebrate its jubilee. 

We are asking anyone with 
m.emorabilia from the organization's 
early first years to contact our office 
at 204-942-2291. 
Among the items most wanted are 
newspaper clippings, photographs 
and invitations relating to sales 
events and meetings in Winnipeg. 
Israel Bonds plan to use the material 
for historical documentation. 

5761 'In:lI1 i1J'O i1llZ77 2000 
Wishing you a happy and healthy New Year 
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Israel Bonds' Winnipeg recognises long 
time supporters of the Bonds program 

Winnipeg - "It 
was our great 
honour to have 

Rabbi Reuven Bulkaas 
our guest speaker at the 
Israel Bonds event, 
Tuesday, August 29, 
2000, at the Shaarey 
Zedek Synagogue" said 
Shoshana Shalev­
Minuk, City Director, 
State of Israel Bonds, 
Winnipeg. "Thank you 
Rabbi Bulka for your 
insightful thoughts." 

A prolific Judaic 
Scholar and 
International 
Rabbinic 
Leader, Rabbi 
Bulka is the 
Chair of the 
State of Israel 
Bon d s 
Rabbinic 
Cabinet. Rabbi 
Bulka is the 
spiritual leader 
o f 
congregation. 
Machzikei 
Hadas In 

Ahava Halpern, New 
Leadership Division 
Chair, State of Israel 
Bonds Winnipeg. 

Mrs. Sylvia 
Silverberg, recipient 
of the Mezuzah 
Award. 

authority on 
pastoral 
psychology; 
he has written 
widely on the 
subject and is 
the editor of 
the Journal of 
Psychology 
and Judaism . 

Ottawa, a 
position he has 
held since 
1967. He has 
written and 
edited more 

Dr. Meyer Nimchonok presenting 
Gerald Levin, past New Leadership 
Division Chair, State of Israel Bonds 
Winnipeg the Tower of David A ward. 

Tom 
Gillman, Chair 
of the Israel 
Bonds in 
Winnipeg, 
opened the 
evening with 
remarks about 
S tate of Israel 

. Bonds. For 50 

than 30 books on Jewish themes, 
ranging from the Holocaust to Jewish 
marriage. Rabbi Bulka is a leading 

years, 
thousands of dedicated individuals 
across this nation have answered the 
Continued on page 15. See "Israel Bonds". 
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